
NUNAVUT 
WATER  
BOARD

NOTICE OF WATER LICENCE 
APPLICATIONS 

Pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Nunavut Waters and Nunavut 
Surface Rights Tribunal Act (“Act”) notice is given that the 
Nunavut Water Board has received the following applications in 
relation to the water licence listed below: 

Type “B” 
• 3BM-ARC1924, Hamlet of Arctic Bay, deadline for comments 

February 10, 2025 

• 3BM-CLY1924, Hamlet of Clyde River, deadline for comments 
February 10, 2025 

For information about these applications, please contact the 
Nunavut Water Board at licensing@nwb-oen.ca or toll free at  
1-855-521-3745; the applications are available at  
ftp://ftp.nwb-oen.ca/registry/   

By this notice interested persons are invited to make 
representations regarding an application to the Nunavut Water 
Board within the period specified by the Board. Failure to respond 
to this Notice of Application within the specified period shall 
result in the loss of the right to have your comments be considered 
or to be compensated, pursuant to Sections 58 to 61 of the Act.
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